
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
Commission permanente sur le développement économique et urbain et l’habitation 

 
VACANT SPACES ON COMMERCIAL STREETS 

ONLINE PUBLIC MEETING TO ADOPT RECOMMENDATIONS  

The standing committee on economic and urban development and housing has led a vast 
public consultation between December 10, 2019 and February 4, 2020, concerning the issue of 
vacant premises along commercial streets.  

The committee wishes to inform all interested citizens that it will be adopting its 
recommendations during an online meeting to be held as follows:  

DATE: Thurrsday, May 7, 2020, at 2 p.m.  
  By videoconference (the link for the webcast will be available the morning of the 

meeting, at: ville.montreal.qc.ca/locauxvacants) 
   
This meeting will include two parts. First, committee members will read and adopt the 
recommendations presented to the Administration. A question period will follow, during which 
submitted questions will be read and answered by committee members.  
 
Moreover, in order to offer all interested citizens the possibility to take part in the public debate, 
an online form will be available to submit questions and comments between 9 a.m. and 
12 p.m. the day of the meeting on the consultation webpage: 
ville.montreal.qc.ca/locauxvacants.  
 
The draft recommendations to be adopted by the committee will also be available on the 
same webpage, as of 9 a.m. on the day of the meeting, for consultation. 
 
 
INFORMATION:   

Service du greffe 
Division du soutien aux commissions, aux conseils consultatifs  
et au Bureau de la présidence du conseil 
155, rue Notre-Dame Est 
Montréal  (Québec) H2Y 1B5 
Tel.: 514-872-3000   
commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
ville.montreal.qc.ca/locauxvacants 
@Comm_MTL 
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